

FOUR-ON-THE-SNOW Newsletter

Made in the USA since 1942

NO ROAD TOO STEEP

November 2009 Volume 1 Issue 3

The Cat's Meow.

Tucker Sno-Cat ® New Delivery Checks......

Upon receipt of your new Tucker Sno-Cat ® vehicle take time to look for any fluid leaks caused by possible loose fittings or filters. The new machine is put through a 3 mile test while in final production to check systems including loose fittings and filters. The production area is 65 degrees and the machine is of course warm after its test. The machine is again checked while being loaded on to the transport truck, but if it is being delivered to a location with sub zero temperatures it is possible for fittings and filters to loosen because of contraction and expansion, so please take the time to check.



New Model 2000XL on a Western Mountain Top

Tucker Sno-Cat® Corporation 2872 S. Pacific Hwy Medford, OR 97501

ITEMS TO CARRY IN OVER-SNOW VEHICLE:

Always take Common Sense with you

- -Warm clothes
- -Good 2-way radio and charged cell phone.
- -Chain saw.
- -Adequate tools for emergency mechanic work.
- -Come-along and tow chains.
- -Grease gun.
- -First-Aid kit / Dry matches.
- Survival food or dried food.
- -Working flash light.
- -Blankets.
- -Fresh clean water.
- -Maintenance manual.



Restored 1962 Model 442 in New Hampshire

www.sno-cat.com (541) 779-3731 Toll Free (866) 766-2281